
Mike Chartrand - Member at Large Report 
NCR Council meeting  

April 1 - August 31, 2015  
 

The details of my activities for April 1st to August 31st, 2015 are detailed below. 

As an elected member of the NCR it is incumbent upon me to have a portfolio and 
as the portfolios available were limited I opted to become a member of the Men’s 
Action Committee (MASC) in March and participated in the AGM in April. The 
committee meets every second month. The committee voted to donate $100 for 
the Rides for Dads charity. The committee continues to meet to discuss men’s 
issues. 

As an elected member at large I have committed to represent this region to the 
best of my abilities. I will and have committed to attend each and every meeting 
and have briefed my component president on the activities we have and will be 
undertaking. I continued to serve as an executive of the NCR and participated in 
varied discussions throughout my term and will continue to serve as an executive 
and fulfill the requirements of the position until the end of my term and beyond.  

In solidarity, 

Mike Chartrand 


